
Visit of Dr Jalaja S Kumar, Director, Central Muga Eri Research & 

Training Institute to STINER facility 

 

Dr Jalaja S Kumar, Director, Central Muga Eri Research & Training Institute (CMERI) along with 

two scientists of the institute Dr Mahananda Chutia and Dr Manjunath RN visited CSIR-NEIST, 

Jorhat on 19 June, 2020 to see the facilities and activities of STINER Project. Dr Kumar and the 

team of CMERI was welcomed by Dr G. Narahari Sastry, Director, CSIR-NEIST, Jorhat and 

briefed about the activities of CSIR-NEIST and STINER project. During discussion, Dr Sastry 

mentioned the importance of collaboration between the two institutes and suggested to 

signed MoU. Later on, Dr Kumar visited different facilities of the CSIR-NEIST. She has been 

given a brief presentation about the project STINER and its present activities and discussion 

were held about the post cocoon technologies available with CMERI and its prospect of 

showcasing under STINER projects for sericulture farmers and entrepreneurs. Dr Kumar 

committed to send the information of available technologies to CSIR-NEIST for considering 

under STINER project and to extend cooperation on sericulture activities under the Project. 

She and her team also visited some STINER activities like Bamboo skill development centre, 

Orchid germplasm bank, muga silkworm host plant germplasm farm, Technology shed etc. 

She satisfied with the activities of STINER and assured for cooperation.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Felicitation of Dr Jalaja S Kumar, Director, CMERI by Director, CSIR-NEIST 


